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FRONTLINE NEWS 
The Frontline team said goodbye to Alison Fulcher 

and Ruth Parrott recently, giving them our thanks and 

very best wishes for the future . 

 

 

 

 

 

The Dramaquarium Project 
 

Our work is about empowerment. So much of what  

happens for people with profound and multiple       

disability happens to them and is not driven by them. 

Our aim with this new  Dramaquarium project is not 

just to tell the Odyssey story but also to enable our   

disabled participants to be the focus of the story as 

the hero/heroine of the story. 

Each of our participants is engaged on a voyage 

through life. In that voyage they will encounter many 

obstacles and problems. They will also encounter 

many helpful people and situations.  

In a symbolic way, using the Odyssey story we are  

portraying their voyage. We have created a very real 

network of artists and teachers and support staff to 

enable them to lead our story and to show how the  

voyage is completed by homecoming . 

For further information about this fantastic project 

please go to www.actabilityinclusive.org  

Line Dancing ‘Tuesday Club Style’ 
 

Last Tuesday the members and volunteers of 

Tuesday Club took to the dance floor to learn 

how to ‘Line Dance’.  We were guided by the   

expert instructions of one of our most                 

respected volunteers, (David) and a fun evening 

was had by all!! We also had the opportunity to 

listen to a variety of country music and were 

very grateful to Trevor for coming along with 

his banjo, guitar and lyre and playing for us.   

For the less musical amongst us there was a 

craft competition ably judged by John. 

If you would like to know more about Tuesday 

Club or you would 

like to join us, there 

are contact details 

overleaf. 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

 enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org.  

Tuesday Club dates for your  

Diary for February/March 2013 
 

5th February 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm  

 

12th February 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm  

 

19th February 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

26th February 2013 

David and Jonathan will be giving a talk 

about the exciting plans to re-build       

Sawyers Church. 

This will be followed by an opportunity to 

try cake making and decorating with our 

very own Master Chefs, David and Barbara!! 
 

————————- 
 

5th March 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

12th March 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

19th March 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

26th March 2013  

‘On the Town’ 

More information to follow 

 

This is the last Tuesday Club  before the 

Easter Holiday 

 

Tuesday Club will re-open on the      

16th of April 2013 
 

—————————————————— 

 

 If you require any further  
information regarding the above please    

contact the Tuesday Club team on  

01277 233889 

 


